
 

 

4th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
3CD Forest Crew Campfire 

Friday 20th November 
 
The final week for 3CD to take part in Forest Crew is nearly upon us. As a treat, the instructors would 
like to run a slightly longer session, including toasting marshmallows on a campfire, which will be a 
great opportunity for the children. This will mean that the children will not get back to school until 
4.00pm. 
 
Please can you sign the slip below confirming that your child can attend the longer session on Friday 
20th November and please also indicate whether they will be picked up at the school office or whether 
they will go to Owl Club. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
Anna Wilson 
Forest Crew Lead Teacher 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

3CD Forest Crew Campfire - Friday 20th October 
 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________________ Class: 3CD 
 
I confirm that my child can attend the final Forest Crew session, which finishes at 4.00pm   
 
They will be picked up at the school office at 4.00pm    
 
They will be going straight to Owl Club at 4.00pm 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 


